Warren Township Development Association

2023-MOD-020 1855 N Shadeland
Dear Senior Planner Marleny Iraheta, and MDC Hearing Examiner,

The Warren Township Development Association met on November 2, 2023. This petition was
presented, and our board voted to support this modification. We see no healthy nor safe need
for a cross walk across the dark and multi-laned Shadeland Avenue.

We support this petition.

Thank You kindly, —

v
Ron Phillips,

LA

President WTDA



